Tuesday, 17th March 2020

Covid-19 Advice

Week 8B - Term 1

for Parents
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e Year 7 Immunisations - as

The NSW Department of Education is

all Cup Dunedoo

introducing proactive measures to limit
the impact of COVID-19 in our schools.
All major arts, sports and initiative

be ceased until further notice. This
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includes  whole-school sporting
events and inter-school events
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involving three or more schools.

Please look out for our Weekly
Canteen Specials on SkoolBag
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Coolah Central School 150th Anniversary
Polo Shirts are now On Sale at $5.00 each

Colours available - Red, Black, Green,
White and Navy

Sizes XS—L

PH: 02 6377 1101

School Photos
Tuesday 24th March

Fax: 02 6377 1004 Email: coolah-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au



